
 

Catholic Mission Community of the                                        
Sacred Heart & St Margaret Mary, Leicester                                       

Eighteenth Sunday of the Year C 

Sunday 31st July 2022 

Prayers for those who are sick or in hospital: Albert MacWan, Filomena Remedios, Angela Aspell-
Castillo, Roger Heneghan, Patricia Quinn, Digui Mascarenhas, Mkunde Kusamba, Elaine Thomas,                                              
Maria Lourdes Albuquerque, Patrick Maughan, Tina Martin, Joaquim ‘Jack’ Rodrigues, Sheela MacWan,                                          
Margaret Murray,  Baby Orla Melbourne,  William MacWan,  Ann Hinchliffe, Teresa Knezevich, Pat & 
Margaret Spicer, John Hare, Fr Tom Toal, Jack Walker, Fr John Daley IC, Storm Coleman,                                 
Micky Snelders, Marcelina Rocha.  Please let us know if there is anyone who you would like to pray for– you 

must have their permission first.  
 

Recently deceased: Cathy Barratt, Rebekah Morris and Joseffa De Souza who died in Goa.                     
Fr Michael Dunn OP—former Prior of Holy Cross Priory. After many years in St Dominic’s Priory in 
London he moved to a home in his native Clitheroe in Lancashire. Our sympathy to their families. May they rest in peace. 

Catholic Mission of Sacred Heart & St Margaret Mary, 25, Mere Road, Leicester LE5 3HS Tel: 0116 262 4645 or 0116 251 1437  

Website: www.sacredheartchurchleicester.co.uk  Facebook, YouTube & Instagram: @sacredheartparishleicester                               

Parish Administrator: Mrs Ann Hoey E-mail: contactus@sacredheartrc.co.uk                                                                                                

Parish Priest: Fr John Lally Assistant Priests: Fr Emmanuel Abbem* & Fr Prince Kurian MSFS*                                                                                  

(*resident at Our Lady of Good Counsel, 15, Peebles Way, Rushey Mead LE4 7ZB. Tel 0116 2661621)                                                                    

Parish Deacons: Rev Bill Myers, Rev Séamus O’Looskan                                                                                                                      

Priests in residence: Fr Francis Onwunali, Fr Jackie Albuquerque, Fr John Tavares                                                                  

Safeguarding Representative: Ms Margaret McGrath 0116 2735715    NRCDT A Registered Charity                                                                                                         

Live-stream Sunday 11 am Mass on Facebook & YouTube & other services as announced                                                        

(SMM) Saturday 3pm St Margaret’s Vigil Mass at St Paul’s Polish Church, Wakerley Road, LE5 4WE 

 

18th Week of Ordinary Time   Mass Intentions 

Saturday 30th 
  
  

3pm Vigil (SMM) 
6pm Vigil Mass 

Ray, Betty & David Creedon 
Afonso, Casilda, Luiza & Francisco Pereira, 
Antonio, Rumuldo, Jose & Salu Menezes, William Deegan,  
GH Isaac Pereira, GH Digui Mascarenhas, GH Jane Cooper, 
GH Brito & Fernandes Families 

Sunday 31st 
18th Sunday of the Year 

11am Mass 
(Live-streamed) 
  

Agnelo Rocha (Month’s Mind) 
Vicente Mascarenhas, Amelia Mascarenhas, 
Dr Pascal Florian & Aida Nembo, Carol Bracey,  
GH Cletus & Criscel Moraes, GH Cayden Moraes 

Monday 1st 
Saint Alphonsus Liguori 

10am Mass 
  

Martin Flanagan 

Tuesday 2nd 
  

10am Mass 
  

Jane Taylor 

Wednesday 3rd 
  

10am Mass 
  

Canon Michael Gilleran 

Thursday 4th 
Saint John Vianney 

10am Mass in Clubroom 
  

GH Fr Peter Wiafe Akenteng 
Int of Fr John & Fr David 

Friday 5th 
First Friday 

5.45pm Rosary 
6pm Mass 

 Fr Anthony Brunning, Fr Kevin Eastall, Fr Philip Willenbrock 

Saturday 6th 
The Transfiguration of the Lord 
  

3pm Vigil (SMM) 
6pm Vigil Mass 

Dec’d Mulrenan & Deery Families 
In thanksgiving D’Mello & D’Souza Families 

Sunday 7th 
19th Sunday of the Year 

11am Mass 
(Live-streamed) 
  

Rita Gallagher (1st Anniversary), 
Esido, Isabela & Yodosa Rocha, 
Gustavo, Filesbina & Olven Fernandes, 
GH Shaun & Judith Cadden, GH Goncalo & Ivetta Pereira, 



Parish Account: Sacred Heart Leicester 
RCP Account number: 00949284 Sort Code: 30-15-97  Please put 
a reference when paying into the account eg. Collection, Mass 
intention, Boiler etc Cheques made payable to: Sacred Heart RCP 

Second Collection this weekend for Day for Life 

Congratulations to Clinton De Brito & Shweta Fernandes 
who were married this weekend.                                                                           
May God bless your marriage. 

Congratulations to Ryan & Gracie Wall & Nevaeh Pattani 
who received their First Holy Communion this weekend. 

We welcome Fr Francis Onwunali to our parish for the                    
Summer. Fr Francis is a priest of the Umuahia diocese, Nigeria. 
Fr Francis is always a welcome guest to our parish! 

Community Mass on Thursday’s has returned. Mass in the 
Clubroom  at 10 am followed by Tea and Coffee—all welcome 
Cleaning of the Church this week:  Mary O’Keefe 
Music at Sacred Heart Contact: Daryl on 07702401198.  
Jesus Youth meet on Monday evenings at 6.30 pm Parish Hall 
 
 

Dates for the diary 
Solemnity of the Assumption of Our Lady Sunday 14th August 
Confirmation practice and reconciliation for SH                                                    
Sunday 25th September 4pm 
Confirmation Mass Friday 30th September 7pm (SH) 
Diocesan Mass for Deacons with Bishop Patrick                                            
Saturday 1st October at 12pm here at Sacred Heart 
Confirmation practice and reconciliation for Our Lady’s                          
Sunday 2nd October at 4pm 
Confirmation Mass Monday 3rd October 7pm (at Our Lady’s) 
 
Sunday Missals are available to purchase for £10 
 
Advert for Director of Diocesan Youth Services                                                           
The NDCYS (Nottingham Diocesan Catholic Youth Service)                   
continues to push the boundaries and explore new ways of                    
delivering engaging and accessible Catholic Youth Ministry to the 
young people it serves. From October they are seeking to                   
appoint a new Director of Youth Services to drive their work 
forward and to ensure the service delivery meets the needs of 
young people. Your skill, experience and vision will be crucial to 
the success of the service and you'll have the privilege of leading 
and caring for a team of skilled, passionate and talented staff. 
For more information visit www.ndcys.com  

New Parish Priest from Mid September 

Bishop Patrick has appointed Fr David Cain as our new Parish 
Priest serving the parishes of Sacred Heart & Our Lady’s.                    
The clustering plan for this area also includes St Joseph’s. 

Fr David is known to some in the parish as he served here for 
a Diaconate year before his Ordination to the Priesthood in 
2003. He was then Assistant Priest here the year after. 

Fr David has served at Nottingham Cathedral, as Diocesan 
Director for Vocations– based at St Peter’s, Leicester, followed 
by further studies in Moral Theology at Leuven University in 
Belgium. He has been Chaplain to the Briars Youth Residential 
Centre, Co-ordinator of School Chaplains and Parish Priest of 
Coalville.  

He has been a Chaplain on Pilgrim Cross (former Student 
Cross– a walking pilgrimage to Walsingham) and the Diocesan                             
Pilgrimage to Walsingham.  

He is presently Parish Priest of St Alban’s Chaddesden, Derby 
with St Hugh’s, Borrowash and the Church in Oakwood. 

Fr David is also one of the co-ordinators in compiling our   
Diocesan report for the Synod 2023. 

He is an extremely passionate Derby County Football Fan! 

Fr John is delighted with the news and believes Fr David is 
ideally suited for the area and no doubt will revitalise our  
developments in the communities of Sacred Heart and                    
Our Lady’s. 

Fr John will celebrate a Farewell Mass with Our Lady’s parish 
community this Sunday, with his last weekend of Masses on 
Saturday 10th and 11th September. Fr John will move to the 
Presbytery at Earl Shilton, where the house is being prepared 
for him.  

Fr David will begin his ministry among us on the weekend of 
the 17th and 18th September after leading a final pilgrimage 
with his Derby Parish to see the famous passion play in               
Oberammergau, Austria. 

At the beginning of September Fr Emmanuel will take up his 
position as Parish Priest of Marple Bridge and New Mills. 
(Marple Bridge is the first parish that Fr John served in as a 
newly ordained priest.) Fr Prince will remain with us for              
hopefully the rest of the year as Assistant Priest resident at 
Our Lady’s.  

Fr John Daley IC will continue as Parish Priest at St Joseph’s for 
as long as he is able. The Bishop has indicated that Fr David 
will then become Parish Priest of St Joseph’s too.  

 

Prayer for our priests - we would like to begin a monthly  
prayer calendar—where someone in our parish would pray for 
our priests each day of the month. We can share resources 
with you but if you could commit to a day a month to add a 
prayer for our priests into your own and your families prayer 
on that day then please email your name and the date to                                  
contactus@sacredheartrc.co.uk or write it down and hand it 
into the Presbytery. We hope to begin this prayer ministry 
initiative in September as Fr John moves into his retirement, 
Fr Emmanuel takes up his new parish priest role and Fr David 
arrives as our new parish priest. 

SH/SMM Collections for 23/24 July     

Loose                                £319.02                                                 
Envelopes                        £233.32              
Standing Orders             £453.00  
     £1005.34            


